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Office of Chief Warden
Motilal Nehru National Institute of Technology Allahabad
Prayagraj— 211004 [India]

Date: 22/06/2020

NOTICE

This is to inform all the Girl final vear students of the Institute that as per the “Guidelines for
B.Tech & M.Tech Final Year Girl Students as per the Standard Operating Procedure [SoP]

for students for emergency preparedness and controlling the spread of COVID-197, all the

hostel rooms are required to be vacated on or before 10" July, 2020.

In case, the student is not able to come due to any reason, she has to inform Warden (via email) to
the Hostel email ID (given below) about her tentative date of arrival for collecting her luggage.
However, in any case students should collect their items within 10 days after the reopening

of the Institute (as per Gol guidelines).

Note:

1. Students must provide their tentative date of arrival after reviewing current situation
of their area and Prayagraj with reference to COVID-19.
2. This notice is only applicable for all Girl final year students of the Institute.
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Chief Warden (Girls’ Hostel)

E-mail IDs and Contact Details of Girls’ Hostel Authorities

S.No. | Hostel E-mail Caretaker name Phone
1. KNGH | kngh@mnnit.ac.in | Ms. Beena Singh 9451568546, 9140320849
2. SNGH | sngh@mnnit.ac.in Ms. Ekta 7317715703
3 IH-B ihb@mnnit.ac.in Ms. Nirmla 8423980817




